Castlerigg Manor

Manor Brow
Keswick
CA12 4AR

Tel: (017687) 72711
Fax: (017687) 75302
www.castleriggmanor.co.uk

Sunday, January 2, 2008

Rt. Rev Bishop Patrick O'Donoghue,
Bishop’s Apartment,

Cathedral House,

Balmoral Road,

Lancaster
LA1 3BT

Dear Bishop Patrick,

Thank you for your letter of 26 December concerning the ‘taking
stock” exercise to be carried out in respect of the youth services in the diocese
as part of the Fit for Mission? review.

I can assure you of my full support in ensuring that the youth

service in the diocese is fit for its mission and I look forward to news of the
Working Party and their terms of reference.

Yours sincerely,

Peter Stanton (Director)

Rev. Peter Stanton — Director
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